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We do acknowledge the odors associated with our product and we are committed 

to comply with all regulations as well as be a good neighbor to those living and 

working near our business. 

Frazer Milton is currently the head grower at a similar sized medical marijuana 

cultivation facility in Portland. They have a proven Odor Mitigation Plan that we 

will duplicate at 8 ABJ Drive, Unit 2.  

We use large carbon filters attached to inline fans in all of our flower, drying and 

trimming/packaging rooms that run continuously while there is any 

growing/drying/processing occurring in any particular room.  Our standard is the 

CanFilter 150 fan with a carbon filter and a pre filter. In addition, we have two 

extra carbon filters in the building that also run continuously, one in the front lobby 

and one in the office. 

We have a carbon filter for every room, but not all of our rooms are utilized at all 

times, so at harvest (which is the most odiferous time), we take a minimum of two 

carbon filters from unused rooms and place them in the hallway that runs down the 

center of the building. 

Unfortunately, high quality carbon filters do not have a well defined effective life 

and they last on average 12-18 months.  The carbon filter elements must be 

changed whenever a slight odor is detected within the building. Last, but not least, 

we will ask our immediate neighbors at 8 ABJ Drive to notify us immediately if 

they ever detect any smell that may be originating from our business. There is a 

supply store in Augusta that is approximately 8 miles away that stocks these filters 

so we can acquire and install replacement carbon filter elements immediately when 

necessary. 



 


